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Fri 15/10/2021 08:51
To: You

Dear Matthew,

Thank you for your below email notifying Historic England of the Inquiry for the planned re routing
of a road at Princes Parade.

Historic England has not been consulted by Folkestone and Hythe District Council about the Inquiry
into the proposed Stopping Up Order so we were unaware of the date of the Inquiry. | have passed
on your email to our Inspectors so they are now aware of the Inquiry but I’'m afraid that we are not
able to make representations at this late stage.

| am sorry we are unable to help you on this matter but if you have any further questions or
comments please do not hesitate to get in contact again.

Kind Regards,
Sarah Garcia

Sarah Garcia
Business Officer | London & South East
Regions Group

Historic England | 4th Floor, Cannon Bridge House, 25 Dowgate Hill, London, EC4R 2YA

Please note my working days are Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays.
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Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,





